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Scheduled Closure at Hilliard Road Begins Wednesday 
Lane closures from Westcliff to N. 60th Street. 
 
 
Lane closures on Hilliard Road, in the area of Brookhaven Elementary School and Rancier 
Middle School, will begin Wednesday. Work is expected to take place from approximately 8 
a.m. to 3 p.m. for one week. 
 
Crews will be repairing striping on Hilliard Road from Westcliff Road to N. 60th Street. 
 
Traffic will be routed around the work zone, and motorists are asked to use caution and obey 
traffic control devices. 
 
The City of Killeen apologizes for any inconvenience as a result of this work and appreciates 
your cooperation as we improve this roadway. 
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